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Upcoming Office Closures  
for Two Rivers Public Health Department 

 
KEARNEY – Two Rivers Public Health Department’s office will be closed on the following days and times: 

• Internal meeting, on Friday, July 11th, 2025  
• Labor Day, on Monday, September 1st, 2025 

 
Please note that the regularly scheduled vaccine clinic on July 17th has been cancelled due to limited staffing availability. 
 
Two Rivers Public Health’s regular office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. The office can be contacted at 
888-669-7154. 

 
ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, 
provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within 
the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD  


